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“A big party was held at Foxwood Village in Calverton this past Saturday to celebrate their new
clubhouse. The event was catered by Maple Tree Deli, which was fantastic, and town officials
Deputy Superintendent Bill Welch, Barbara Blass, John Dunleavy and Tim Buckley all attended
and helped in the ribbon cutting ceremony. Owner J.D. Stark and Pete Mastropoalo were also
among the 200 plus to celebrate this beautiful new facility. Congratulations to my buddy,
Foxwood President Dick Green, and Vice President Kathy Balasis for all they do for that great
community.”
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